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In an effort to limit the spread of the COVID-19 virus, it is imperative to limit public contact. The Santa Cruz
County Health Officer has issued a Shelter in Place Order. Santa Cruz County cannabis relailers are
defined as essential businesses per Section 10 and may remain open during the Order with the following

operational restrictions:

« Retail sales are only allowed via delivery (per your licensing restrictions)
« [Retail sales may be conducted via parking lot pick-up

The general public shall not be allowed within the retail premise. These restrictions apply to all
cannabis relailers within the unincorporated and incorporated areas of the County. These restrictions mimic
those that are applicable to restaurants and other facilities that prepare and serve food, as noted in Section
10.f.xiii. Should you have any questions about the following restrictions please email me at

sam.LoForti@santacruzcounty.us or call 831.454.3426.

Please see the additional attachment for the Shelter in Place order.
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